
XMM and INTEGRAL co-ordinated observations: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG recommends including a line in the AO-4 documentation which states that 
"Proposers are encouraged to apply for coordinated observations with XMM-Newton 
where appropriate" 
  
   
  
  
  
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Ref: Minutes IUG Meeting #2  
14/15 November 2005 


